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 STATE OF WASHINGTON 

 DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING 
PO Box PO Box Olympia, Washington 98507-PO Box 

 

 

 

October 24, 2024 

 

 

Office of the Code Reviser 

Legislative Building 

MS: 40551 

Olympia, WA  98504-0551 

  

Subject:  Withdraw Preproposal Statement of Inquiry rulemaking filing WSR 24-15-145 

 

The Department of Licensing requests the withdrawal of the Preproposal Statement of Inquiry 

for fee increases for business and professional licenses funded out of the 06L account filed with 

your office as WSR 24-15-145 On July 24, 2024. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ellis Starrett  

Rules Coordinator 

estarrett@dol.wa.gov 

Phone: (360) 902-3846 

 

cc: JARRC 
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